
The Secretarg of State for External Affairs of Canada to the Ambassador of

the Unted States of America

Ottawa, September 17, 1973

No. FLA-506

ExcELLENCY,

1 have the honour to refer to your Note No. 157 of August 1, 1973, in which
you propose, on behalf of the Government of the United States, an agreement
between the Government of the United States and the Government of Canada
concerning the administration of income tax in Canada affecting employeeS
within Canada of the Government of the United States who are subject to
such taxation.

The proposais set out in your Note are acceptable to the Government of
Canada and I therefore have the honour to confirm that your Note and this
reply, which is equally authentic in French and English, shall constitute anl
agreement between our two Governments which will take effect on the date of
this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

MITCHELL SHARP

Secretary of Stcite
for Externat Af! cirs

H-is Excellency
The Honourable Adolph W. Schmidt
Ambassador of the United States of America,
OTTAWA.


